
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING POSTPONEMENT 

Because of the New Year’s Holiday, the Mental Health Commission’s Quality 

of Care Committee, scheduled to meet Wednesday, January 2nd, has been 

postponed until Wednesday, January 9th.  10:30-12:00, location TBA. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at 925-957-5140. 

 

Karen Shuler, Executive Assistant 


